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As a tax paying voter I absolutely do not support this! You need to be fixing the 

mental health issues in our state and building the drug and mental health facilities 

that were out in place with the legalization of the pot bill. Where has that money gone 

because I don’t hear of any new facilities to treat this issue.  

 

Legal gun owners aren’t the issue but the allowing drugs and crime to go unpunished 

is. It is proven that if someone isn’t punished, they progress to higher wrong doings. 

This is the issue that would involve any gun violation.  

 

Stop trying to take away from your law abiding citizens and focus on what’s really the 

issues. 

 

Citizen of Medford Oregon  

Melissa Cooper 

 

 


